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As a resident of Oregon and a tax paying citizen I am opposed to the proposed 3.5% 

sales tax. Oregon has never had a sales tax and the people of Oregon has voted 

down a sales tax every time it's proposed.  We all know that once a sales tax is 

implemented it will continue to increase over time, citizens and businesses are 

struggling as a result of Covid 19 and the last thing they need now is more taxes.  I 

say NO to HB4079. 


